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July 14, 2017!!
Chair and Members!
Environmental and Ecological Planning Advisory Committee!
City of London, Ontario!!
Dear Chair and Members: !!
Re:  Conservation Master Plan updates for Meadowlily Woods ESA!!
For several years, Nature London has been following the City’s plans for preparing a 
Conservation Master Plan (CMP) for the Meadowlily Woods Environmentally Significant Area.   
Nature London representatives attended Public information Centre (PIC) meetings associated 
with Phase 1 of the CMP, but the process seems to have been put on hold since 2013.  
According to the City’s website, The City of London will be wrapping up the first phase of the 
conservation master plan, and launching the Phase 2 community engagement process. The 
City’s list of Proposed 2017 ESA Capital Projects mentions Phase 1 and Phase 2 of the 
Meadowlily Woods ESA CMP, yet there have been no notices of upcoming PICs for this year. 
The most recent PIC, which was for Phase 1 and which Nature London Representatives 
attended, was  held on May 22, 2013.  !!
Nature London would be interested to know the current status of the CMP planning for the ESA, 
and if and when a PIC for Phase 2 will be held this year.!!
Thank you for any information you may be able to provide.!!
Sincerely,!!
Anita Caveney.!
Member of Nature London’s Conservation Action Committee!!!!!!!!
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!!!!
The City of London will be wrapping up the first phase of the conservation master plan, 
and launching the Phase 2 community engagement process.  The following are a list of 
documents available:!!
May 22, 2013 Introduction Meeting!!
Invitation!
Powerpoint Presentation!
For more information contact James MacKay.


